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The Guild Events Committee continues to work towards a decision about Guildex 2020. This 

relies on reaching a satisfactory agreement with the Telford International Centre (TIC). 

Discussions have been taking place since the start of the pandemic, and are ongoing. 

Richard Clark, Alan Redgwick and Jackie Kneeshaw have had a Zoom meeting with the 

Managing Director and our personal exhibition manager at the TIC this morning.  

The TIC said that an announcement from the Government via the Association of Event 

Venues is imminent and this will provide us with the facts required to make an informed 

decision. 

The safety of the public, all exhibitors, and the organisers is our top priority. Another 

discussion will take place next week and a decision will be made at that time. 

 


